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WELSH LANGUAGE POLICY STATEMENT 

ALS POLICY 

We recognise the importance of language diversity and cultural inclusivity but due to certain 
constraints and considerations, we are not able to offer qualifications through the medium of 
Welsh at this time.  

Our decision not to offer our qualifications using the Welsh language is determined by the 
following:  

• current market demand in Wales  
• the resources required to ensure good quality development of qualification and 

support processes in the Welsh language 
• the ability to employ sufficient assessment developers and markers fluent in the 

Welsh language 
• the ability to employ sufficient quality assurance personnel fluent in the Welsh 

language 
• the international scientific language for our qualification is English, therefore 

some of the content would not be possible to be taught in Welsh 
 

 

Review arrangements 

 

We will review this document annually as part of our self-evaluation arrangements and/or in 

response to customer, or regulatory feedback. 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of the policy, please contact our Admin and 
Support Team on 01359 245316 or email them at enquiries@cqual.org or in writing to 
Central Qualifications, Elmtree Business Park, Elmswell, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP30 
9HR 
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